
Board of Supervisors, 

 

As fire season is nearly upon us, I was disappointed and concerned to hear about the reduction in 

funding. Please increase MCFSC's funding to at least $50,000 to allow baseline operations and 

support of fire-safety work in our community.  

 

Thank you, 

Pendry Haines 

 


